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As we approach the spooky season, it’s crucial to ensure 
the safety of our community and our little trick-or-treaters! 
Don’t miss out on the next Neighborhood Watch meeting 
and the opportunity to discuss how we, as a community, 
can enhance safety in the Orange Grove Avenue/Fourth 
Street area on Halloween night.
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